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Prattville, Alabama    Tel. 334-361-0076

Commanders Comments


“A Word of Thanks” I would like to take this opportunity and wish everyone a Happy Holiday.  Without your support we would not have been able to do all the community and veterans activity over the last year.  It is great to know we live in this great country and have the rights of freedom.  Remember to keep our military men and women who keep this country free in your prayers.  I would also like to say thanks to all the veterans who have served and protected our rights.  God Bless America.

“Christmas Schedule” The post will be on its Christmas holiday schedule.  The post will be opened on Christmas Eve from 11am – 6pm and Christmas Day from 2pm until 6pm provided we have a volunteer.  Please call the post for additional information.

“Christmas Basket” The baskets will be made and delivered on 22 Dec.  Volunteers are needed to pick up the food, make the baskets, and deliver the baskets.  We are shooting for 24 baskets this year. A Christmas Basket sign up sheet is available.  Please fill them out in detail.  The American Legion, SAL and Auxiliary nominations will be the first to receive baskets. See Vice Commander Ralph Hamrick for additional information.

“New Years Eve Party” Come out and join us for the Post’s New Year’s Eve Party.  Tom Levitt will be entertaining us throughout the night from 8 till 1. There will be a cover charge of $5.00 per person.  This includes Party favors, Hats, Champagne and heavy hors d’oeuvres throughout the night.  A designated driver will be available for your convenience and comfort. 

Veterans Day Memorial Service  Our Veterans Day Memorial Service was a great success.  Thanks to all who helped make this a memorable experience for the community and Post 122.  
Steak Night Remember every 1st and 3rd Friday of the month is steak nights.  For only $8.00, you get a 10oz rib eye steak cooked to perfection, baked potato, salad and Texas toast.  Volunteers are always needed to cook, serve, and cleanup. A sign up sheet is posted if you want to volunteer your services.  Steak Night will be cancelled on 21 December 2001 due to our Christmas Schedule.

Sunday Morning Breakfast  Breakfast is served every Sunday 10 am until 1 pm.  Breakfast consist of eggs (any style), hash browns, biscuit and gravy, fresh tomatoes, bacon, sausage, and toast. Cost is $5.00 a plate.  Volunteers are needed for the upcoming weeks. A sign up sheet is posted if you want to volunteer your services.

 “Karaoke Night” This month “Karaoke Night” will be on 14 December starting at 7 pm until???  A night of fun filled entertainment, so come out with your singing talents.

Adjutant’s Comments

The American Legion Blue Star Service Banner:  It encourages legionnaires and local American Legion Posts to purchase and present Blue Star Service Banners to the families of service people in their communities to display in the windows of their homes and to offer assistance, information, and services to military personnel and their families, when needed as part of the “Operation Reconnect” program.  If you know of families of service members that you would like to present a banner to, you can download the Blue Star Service Banner at www.legion.org or contact me at 334-361-0076, or P.O. Box 681405, Prattville, AL 36068.  If you don’t have access to a computer and would like to have the Blue Star Service Banner, contact me and I will send you one.  

American Legion Sets Scholarship for Children of Military Killed in Terrorism War:  The nations largest veterans organization announces the creation of a memorial scholarship for children of members of America’s Armed Forces who died while on active duty on or after September 11, 2001.  Children of active duty military and federalized Guard and Reserve personnel killed on active duty on or after September 11, 2001 will be eligible.  Funds for the program will come from donations and bequests from a variety of sources.  Awards will be based on financial need, leadership, scholarship and citizenship.  Disbursement of the funds will begin in 2003 and scholarships will be awarded annually thereafter.  More information will be disseminated as it becomes available.

If you would like to receive this newsletter by email, please send your email address to alpost122@aol.com.
S.A.L. Comments

The S.A.L. will meet 8 January 2002 at 6 p.m.  Please make plans to join us.


If you haven’t renewed your 2002 SAL Membership card, please do so at the first opportunity.

Ladies Auxiliary Comments
The December Auxiliary meetings will be held on 18 December 2001 at 7:00 p.m.  We will have finger foods and a get together after the meeting.  All members are asked to bring a gift (valued at $10.00) to exchange.  We would like to invite all Legionnaires and SAL members to join in the fun.  Please make plans to join us.  

December Senior Bingo will be held on 18 December 2001.  We will have our Christmas Party and December Birthday Party on that date.

We will be having our Children’s Christmas Party on Saturday, 15 December 2001 from 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.  Members are asked to bring a labeled gift for each child you bring to the Christmas Party.

Bulletin Board:


Part time bartenders are needed in the Canteen.  If you’re interested, contact Faye Lane at 334-361-0076.

Recycling:  We continue to recycle aluminum cans and solicit your donations.  Donations can be dropped off at the American Legion.


Ballroom Rental:  Ballroom reservations are filling up fast.  So, if you’re planning a get-together of any kind and need a place to hold it, contact the Canteen Manager at 361-0076 for more information.
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	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	
	
	
	
	
	
	1

1pm Pool Tourney 

	2

10am-1pm

Breakfast

1pm Pool Tourney
	3


	4

6pm E-Board
	5

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	6

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	7

5-8pm Steak Nite


	8

1pm Domino Tourney

	9

10am-1pm

Breakfast

1pm Pool Tourney
	10


	11

7pm General Membership Mtg
	12

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	13

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo


	14

7pm Karaoke
	15

-Golf (note)

-1pm Shuffleboard Tourney

	16

10am-1pm

Breakfast

1pm Dart Tourney
	17
	18

7pm DAV Mtg

7pm Auxiliary Mtg
	19

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	20

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	21

	22



	23

10am-1pm

Breakfast
	24

Christmas Eve

Hours

11am – 6pm
	25
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	26

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	27

6:30pm Early Bird Bingo
	28
	29



	30

10am-1pm

Breakfast
	31

New Years Eve Party

8pm – 1am[image: image5.wmf]
	
	
	
	
	


Tourney Rules:

1. Entry fee $5.00 per date.

2. 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place payoffs.

NOTES: 

Contact the Post at 361-0076 for information on tee-times and to sign up.

Canteen “Social” Hours:

Weekdays: 11am-1pm and 4pm-7pm

Saturday:  1pm-5pm

Sunday:  9am-1pm  (Bloody Mary’s only)















